Drug Awareness

Happy February members,

We've started into the year of 2020 and it's hard to believe we're already two months in! With that being said it's never too late to join a committee. Our lodge has many great committees that you can join and become a part of it make a difference in your community. For the upcoming year I'd love to see more members on the drug awareness committee and bring lots of new ideas on how we might help encourage and educate the children in our community about drug awareness. If this is something you're interested in please see any of our committee members or talk to myself I'd be happy to fill you in on how to become a member of the committee. I'd like to see the drug awareness program really take off this year and that will only happen with the help of you our members. I look forward to meeting and greeting new members to this committee.

Respectfully,

Mary - chairwoman DAP committee

